
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Central Region Office 

1250 West Alder St., Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • 509-575-2490 
 

March 5, 2024 

Jason Detamore 
Chelan County Public Works 
316 Washington Street, Suite 402 
Wenatchee, WA 98801 

Re: Continuation of VCP Project for the following Site:  

• Site Name:  West Cashmere Bridge – North Approach 
• Site Address:  US Hwy 2 and Hay Canyon Rd ROW, Cashmere 
• Facility/Site No.:  99997999 
• Cleanup Site No.:  16684 
• VCP Project No.:  CE0541 

Dear Jason Detamore: 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) received your response to our request for information on 
the status of the cleanup of the West Cashmere Bridge – North Approach facility (Site). Based 
on your response, we have agreed to continue providing you with services under the Voluntary 
Cleanup Program (VCP). 

As your cleanup progresses, please keep the site manager assigned to your Project informed as 
to the status of the cleanup and your plan for completing the cleanup. The site manager is: 

Mary Monahan 
Department of Ecology 
Toxic Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 
1250 W. Alder Street 
Union Gap, WA 98903 
Phone: 509-571-6661 
E-mail: mary.monahan@ecy.wa.gov 

We appreciate your continued commitment to cleanup and interest in the VCP.  
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If you have any questions about our decision or next steps, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Frosti Smith 
VCP Coordinator 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 

cc: Clinton Wilson, Shannon & Wilson 
Mary Monahan, Ecology 


